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Term 1    Tuesday 17th March 2020   Week 8 

 

Important Dates 
Wednesday 18th March 

Yr 6 Leadership Day Shepp. 
CANCELLED 

Friday 20th March 
Assembly 

Bullying No Way! Day 
Harmony Day 

Canteen Meal Deal 

Wed 25th- Friday 27th March 
Year 3/4 Swan Hill Camp 

POSTPONED  

Friday 27th March 
Last Day of Term 1 

Tuesday 14th April 
Staff return Term 2 

Wednesday 15th April 
Students return Term 2 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Mini Book Fair 
Thank you to those who supported our Mini Book Fair last Thursday. Our sales for the 
day were just over $1000. Our total commission was $257 in scholastic rewards to 
spend on books and resources for our students. 
As a result of this Mini Book Fair, we will now receive higher commission on the sales 
at our next Book Fair to be held later in the year. 
 
Easter Activities 
We are still planning to go ahead with our SRC Easter activities on the last day of 
term, Friday 27th March. However, as we have been advised not to run assemblies or 
other large gatherings we request that visitors don’t attend our hat parade and the 
other Easter activities. We will endeavour to share the events via Facebook with 
photos and videos. All students will make a hat at school.  
The raffle will be drawn at approximately 2.30pm and children will take the prizes 
home or they can be picked up from the front office. Winners will be notified by 
phone if they don’t have children at school. 
The Easter Egg hunt run by the SRC will take place as usual. Students with known 
allergies will be catered for but please see the front office or your child’s classroom 
teacher if you have any concerns. 
 
Gymnastics 
At this stage our last Gymnastics lessons will be on this Wednesday for Years 4/5, 3/4 
Kinder, 1 and 2. Please ensure your child/children wear appropriate clothing for these 
lessons. 
 
New Bell 
Last year’s SRC purchased a new bronze bell with proceeds from the Fun Run, to 
replace the two that were stolen. The new bell has been installed and looks and 
sounds fantastic. The SRC this year plan to spend the remaining money and money 
they raise this year on outside equipment.  
 
Forensics Day, Finley High School 
The Year 6 students had an enjoyable day at Finley  
High School’s Forensics Day last Friday. They learnt  
about electricity, rockets, finger printing and  
identifying fibres and other materials through  
microscopes in a range of hands-on investigations.  
The Year 9 students did a great job leading the  
activities and were excellent ambassadors for Finley  
High School. 
 
Wendy Davis – Relieving Principal  

Principal’s Report 

    

REMINDER 

Please remember to 
bring in any margarine 
and 1L yoghurt or ice 

cream containers as we 
need them for snail traps. 
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SRC Easter Raffle 
Drawn Friday 27th March 

 

Please return SRC Easter Raffle 

tickets to the office by 

Wednesday 25th March 

Please sell both sides of tickets 
 - see example below.  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Thank you to those who have already 

donated Easter items for the Raffle. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please bring donations to the 

school office by  

Friday 20th March 

 
 
 

 

 

 Homemade Pizza Single 

Ham & Cheese or  

Cheese & Tomato 

Banana Mini Muffin  

& Fruit Box 
 

* Orders to canteen by 9.30 am 

Thursday 19th March
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Forensics Day, Finley High School 
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